Date：xxx
Prof. xxx
Department of Food Science and Technology

University of California, Davis

One Shields Avenue, Davis

CA  95616                                            
Dear Prof. xxx,
Greetings from Jiangnan University! 

Jiangnan University (JU) has been enjoying long standing friendly relationship with UC Davis since 1980s. Through the bilateral cooperation, six international conferences on food science and technology have been successfully held both at Wuxi and Davis. And over 10 professors have received training from Davis. They are playing very important roles in the teaching, research and administration at Jiangnan University. I think it important to maintain the good relationship between us through frequent communications. 

Jiangnan University presently is undergoing a significant development, with the construction of new campus near the Taihu Lake – the famous scenery resort. The new campus covers 208 hectares, and is designed on the concept of eco-campus surrounded with beautiful greens, shapely bridges, elegant gardens and running streams. The infrastructures and research facilities in the new campus are of high quality. We are sure that the completion of this new campus will provide a larger stage for Jiangnan University to achieve a leap and sustainable development. 

I am delighted to invite you to visit my university at your earliest convenience, and to experience the development of food science and biotechnology disciplines, and to deliver lectures to our students/ or to carry out joint research projects/ or to attend the conference from February 10 to 20, 2012. Then international travel cost will be covered by xxxx and Jiangnan University will arrange on-campus accommodation and local transportation for your stay. Your acceptance of my invitation would be much appreciated. 

Yours Sincerely,

Prof. Zhong Fang
Director of International Office
Jiangnan University

Tel: +86-510-85328307  
Fax: +86-510-85913622

